
 
SIS/STC/122/2018 – 19                                                                                           January 24, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Scholars Indian School. 

Please be informed that Grade 10 and 12 students will have their new year’s (2019-20) classes 

commencing from Sunday, 24.03.2019.  Make sure that the students attend the classes without fail.  

For books and other details, please contact the school office. 

 
Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 


